Myers, Jeanie

EE=T
From: LENA KIROU-CLARKE
Sent: 2021/05/05 9:46 PM
To: Myers, Jeanie
Subject: [EXTERNAL]JApplication @A-0083 Ward 7 - application for minor variance

A-202\-0083
Hello,

My name is Lena Kirou-Clarke. | am the Vice President of Hope Candle Company at
28 Melanie Drive Unit 15-16. Hope Candle Company has owned and occupied these units for over
25 years.

| have some questions and concerns regarding the application for minor variance and | am opposing
this application.

| am not sure why the unit in discussion was given the go ahead to run a place of worship in a
complex that is primarily occupied by mechanics. | am not aware of it being zoned for this type of
establishment. We have had years and years of issues with parking and the lack there of. There
have been several discussions and debates amongst the tenants/owners and have yet to come to an
agreement as it stands. Reducing the parking spaces will only cause more undue hardship.

| am not sure we even have space for 99 parking spots.

Our property management is not returning calls and hasn't been seen for almost a year now. The
board representation has no answers either.

| would like to attend the electronic meeting to further discuss this issue.

Hope to hear from you soon.

Lena Kirou-Clarke
Vice President/Owner



